Eden Township Board Meeting Minutes
September 19, 2023

Roger Nash called the meeting to order with Julie VVan Dyke, Sally Wittlieff and Brenda Carr present. Joe
Stickney absent.

The minutes from the July 18 board meeting were approved with Sally making the motion, Julie in support,
motion carried.

Sally presented the August-September Financial Reports. Roger motioned to accept the financial report, Julie
with support. Motion carried. Sally will look into current CD rates for a new $50K CD to present at the next
meeting.

Sherriff Cole gave a report.

Julie presented a report from County Commissioner Steve Hull.

Julie gave an election update on the 9 Days of Early Voting, Scanner and November’s MCC Special Election.
Sally presented a recommendation from the Mason County Treasurers Association to create a fee schedule to
charge organizations requesting the tax roll contact list. Roger motioned to charge 50 cents per parcel, Julie
with support. Motion carried.

Julie presented the budget YTD figures to start considering any changes for FY2025.

Roger discussed the increasing road costs and inconsistencies of information from the MCRC, with examples of
the Kinney Rd. and Darr Rd. projects.

Roger began a discussion on the option of offering our own Zoning, opting out of county zoning. Questions for
the attorney include storm water coverage and participation in the junk authority. Roger will also discuss with
other township supervisors to gain more information.

Julie provided the July 19-September 30 Transaction List of bills to be paid. Roger made the motion to pay
bills upon inspection, Julie with the support, motion carried.

Brenda made the motion to adjourn, Sally with the support, motion carried.
Meeting adjourned at 7:20 pm.
Next board meeting is November 21 at 6:30 pm.

Respectfully submitted, Julie Van Dyke



